
The Bicentennial Branch of the  

 

United Empire Loyalists’ Association of Canada  

 
 
 
 
 
October 9, 2023 

 
 
 
Hon. Pascale St-Onge, Minister of Heritage 

Department of Canadian Heritage 

15 Eddy Street  
Gatineau, QC  J8X 4B3 

 

 

Madam Minister: 

 

Subject: Canadian Coronation Emblem Lapel Pins 

 
 
My name is, Brenda Ozog, UE, and President of the Bicentennial Branch of the United Empire Loyalist Association of 
Canada serving Essex and Kent Counties of Southwestern Ontario and surrounding area. I am writing in support of the 
Letter written by Robert C. Wilkins, President of Heritage Branch of the United Empire Loyalist Association of Canada 
in August. 
 
 
There seems to be a shortage of Canadian Coronation Emblem lapel pins designed by the Fraser Herald  of the Canadian 
Heraldic Authority, in honour of the Coronation, on May 6 last, of our new monarch, His Majesty King Charles III.  

 
 
Our organization prides itself on our loyalty to the Canadian Crown in the past and in the present. We request that 
more pins be made available to the public. If there are supplies that we can access, Bicentennial Branch of the UELAC, 
would be interested in purchasing (50) for our members. These lapel pins will be worn proudly to show our continued 
support of the British Crown. Please contact, Susan Hutchins, UE, Bicentennial Branch Secretary at: 
srmhutchins@gmail.com with any new information. 

 

Very Sincerely, 

 

Brenda Ozog, UE, President Bicentennial Branch of the UELAC 

 

cc: Carl Stymiest, UE, Dominion President, The United Empire Loyalists’ Association of Canada  
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